
OAG 26th Annual Conference and Business Meeting | page 4

MESSAGE FROM THE CONFERENCE CHAIR

Dear Member,

The Annual Conference and Business Meeting of the Ontario 
Association of Gastroenterology (OAG) will be held at the 
Ritz-Carlton Toronto on November 18 – 20, 2022. After over 
two years of pandemic preoccupation and virtual meetings, 
we are thrilled to be able to meet in-person and interact with 
colleagues once again. The theme of this year’s Conference 
is “OAG Back to the Future”. The scientific program will focus 
on topics essential to our practice with a look to the future 
including new technologies and therapeutics. 

A social program will include a unique and immersive experience at the Hockey Hall 
of Fame that all who attend will most definitely enjoy. 

This will be the culmination of our observance of the OAG 25th anniversary  
celebrations and acknowledge those who have helped to make the organization 
what it is today. You don’t want to miss both Friday and Saturday evenings.

We look forward to seeing you all in November!

With warm regards,

ONTARIO ASSOCIATION OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

Daniel Green
Daniel Green, MD, FRCP(C)
Treasurer/Conference Chair
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